
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release: 

Seskehkó:wa/September 29, 2021 

HILLTOP DRIVE PHASE I RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT, KANA:TAKON 
SCHEDULED INTERSECTION WORK ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 30TH 

This notice is to inform the residents of Kana:takon located on Hilltop Drive that Thursday, September 30th, 

Lazore’s Construction is working on the manhole at the intersection of Hilltop Drive and First Street. Traffic 

will be routed through an alternate area adjacent to the site near the intersection. The alternative route 

will be utilizing the MCA Administration #4 parking lot (also known as the MCA Finance Office).  

Any drivers who currently use the MCA Administration #4 parking lot for additional or overnight parking 

will be required to temporarily move their vehicles off the site for the full day.  

Should you have questions regarding this work or the traffic plan please contact the Construction 

Contractor, Lazore’s Construction, by calling 518-358-3017, or contact one of the members of the Project 

Team by calling the MCA Department of Infrastructure, Housing, & Environment at 613-575-2250.  


